20 Attendants

The De-spooking clinic was a big success this past Saturday. A big thank you to Jerry

President, David Tuggle opened meeting with word of prayer

Shedd and Lisa Geyer.

August 1-3 - Weekend Ride at Iron Mountain

Alvin Petty reviewed treasury report.

for future shows and events.

David Tuggle, President, presented the members with purchasing an outdoor show ring from the Dry Fork Volunteer Fire Dept, sponsoring and putting it on the ODAC property

Brent Graef - 3 day clinic at Grenadier Farm this weekend- www.brentgraef.com

Meeting adjourned 7:45